To: Joseph Noonan
E-Mail: joe@noonan.net
From: Doug Young
Date: January 04, 2013

Subject: Request for Info - STA File #0987-EX-ST-2012

Message:

1. The "why STA is necessary" field says that the demonstration is to take place at Ironwood State Prison
(ISP) located at the Avenal State Prison (ASP) located at 1 Kings Way Avenal, CA 93204 yet the
transmitter location is for Calipatria, CA. Correct either the text or the transmitter location.

2. You have marked the entire form confidential. We cannot withhold information that is necessary for
interference determination, such as location, frequency or power. Any information that is confidential
should be placed in an exhibit.

3. You have not submitted a confidentiality justification in accordance with 47CFR0.459(b).

4. The fee for this application has not been paid. Confidentiality requires an extra $60. If you do not
require confidentiality, ask this office to uncheck confidentiality on the form so that you won’t be charged
this fee. Then return to our filing site and use the "Return to 159 Form" filing option to submit payment.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of January 04, 2013 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed

expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence"” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 18924



